
 

 

TARGET: 
£600 

 Hiya Everyone! 

 

It’s Mrs Bi here, for those who don’t 

know who I am, well I am the SEN 

Teaching Assistant in Year 1 

alongside the lovely ladies Miss 

Tsang and Mrs Akhtar.  I started at 

St. Clement’s in March 2016 and I 

am still here enjoying every 

moment. It is a great pleasure 

working with some fantastic people 

and meeting some very supportive 

parents.  

 

This week I had my first Christmas 

meal with the children, I actually 

got a chance to pull a few crackers. 

On Thursday we had a very 

important guest arrive, the Bishop. 

Today we’re all wearing our Xmas 

jumpers, what a great way to get 

into the festive spirit. 

 

The children have had a lot of fun 

making and decorating their 

classrooms and the Christmas trees. 

This time of year is my favourite as I 

get to buy and wrap presents, send 

cards to all my long forgotten 

friends, just to remind them that I 

am still alive and well.  I am so 

looking forward to spending some 

valuable time with my family during 

the holidays and I hope you all do 

too.  

 

Miss Tsang, Mrs Akhtar and I would 

like to wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and a prosperous New 

Year ‘2017’. As much as we’re 

looking forward to the break, we 

hope to see you all back in the New 

Year.  

 

May God Bless you 

all. 

 

Mrs Bi 

SEN Teaching 

Assistant 

Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  9th December 2016 Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  

Head Teacher: Des Ricketts 

Deputy Head Teacher: Devina Shryane 

Assistant Head Teacher: Jane Nizamis 

Text service for absence:  07535 293094 

E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Website:  www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS  Phone: 0121-464-4652 

 … to everyone who took part in our Dress Spotty Day and 

our ‘lots of fun’ Bounce-a-thon.  You have all helped us 

smash our target of £600  and enabled us to raise an 

amazing £778.75 for Children in Need.   

 

You should all be very proud of yourselves  

School Blog  

Twitter and Instagram:  

@StClem_Nechells  

http://st-clements-church-of- 

england-academy.j2bloggy.com/ 

On Thursday the school had some very 

special visitors, from across the Diocese, 

including the Director of Education for the 

Birmingham Diocese, and The Bishop of 

Birmingham, The Right Reverend David 

Urquhart who attended, to see our lovely 

new hall art and lead a blessing over the 

artwork and the school.  
 

The children sang hymns and carols and 

some of the older children gave readings. 

The visitors all left very impressed by what 

they had seen and heard from the children. 

The Head Boy/Girl and their deputies did an 

amazing job, greeting and guiding the 

visitors around school.  

 

Well done everyone. 



 

 

Erica Da Luz 

- Year 4 - 

Taija Dryden 

- Year 5 -  

Mohammed Adam 

- Year 5 -  

Inaiya Imran 

- Year 6 - 

Miss Hughes 

- Year 4 Class Teacher - 
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Thank You everyone who attended 

our Christmas Fair this afternoon.  

We all had a great time and hope 

you enjoyed yourselves too. 

 

We would like to invite you, members of your family and friends, to 
join us at our end of term Awards Assembly where awards will be 

given out to this terms Shining Stars, pupils with 100% attendance  

 

Refreshments will be provided 

  Reading  Writing  Mathematics  

Nursery Ayaan Raza Anulla-Blu Wilson Amelia Ha 

Reception Armaan Shakeel Ellie-Rose Wicketts Sudais Muhammed Aizah Ashraf Anas Ibrahim Betiel Daniel 

 Elias Russell 

Alisha  

Nottingham-Miah 

Adam Khan Katherine Chong Mia Sibilska Azaan Khan 

 Kaeb Ul-Haq Zeeshan Hussain Zoya Awan Eliza Shafiq Gabrielle Le Clerc Noor Hassan 

 Ayisha Sheraz Jun Hee Fong Declan Chen Alexi O’Brien Maheen Haroon Samir El hag 

 Mina Maged Owais Mohammed Manasik Ismail Kiana Forde Redwan Elsayed Ahmed El Sadig 

 Kamille Pogson Zaara Hussain Charlie  Lynn 

Tyler   

Billingham - Roberts 

Emad Haroun Sofiat Majekodunmi 

 Lien Alawad Abdullah Kadeer Faizan Hussain Malik Sayhan Khurshid Tida Sanneh Kacy Trappett 

P.E.  KS1 Mariam Diba KS2 Tyler Billingham - Roberts 
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Monday 12th End of Term Awards Assembly 9:15am 

Tuesday 13th Reception Christmas Play 9:15am 

Wednesday14th Whole School Christmas Production 2pm 

Thursday 15th School Church Service PM 

Friday 16th - LAST DAY OF TERM - School finishing at normal time (3:15pm) 

Christmas Break from Monday 19th Dec - Friday 30th Dec 

Monday 2nd January - BANK HOLIDAY (School Closed) 

Tuesday 3rd January - INSET DAY (School Closed) 

Wednesday 4th January First Day Back 

Important Dates 

School Council’s interview with 

Roy Slim is now up on the website 

and can be found at  

http://www.stclemce.bham 

.sch.uk/website/roy_slim_story 


